
SUNDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2025

TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Everything we are is a gift from God
It is our faith that gives us strength. It is our
faith that enables us to see the light of Jesus
Christ in our lives and to understand how
important it is to live our faith. Not only on
Sundays, not only during a pilgrimage, but
each and every day so that we will be filled with
the hope that only Jesus Christ can give us and
that all of us together will continue to walk
united as brothers and sisters to praise our
God; to recognise that everything we have and
everything we are is a gift from God, and to
place those gifts at the service of others. (On the

occasion of the jubilee pilgrimage for peace in Africa.
Altar of the Chair of St. Peter’s Basilica. 26 May 2025)

VOCATIONS
Praying this weekend for our seminarians
and the men discerning a vocation to the
diocesan priesthood we echo the advice of
St Paul to Timothy in the second reading:
that they'll fight the good fight of the faith
and speak up for the truth as witnesses to the presence of
Jesus Christ in the Church and in the world today.

Deaths: We offer our sympathy to the family and friends of
Fr. Michael Keaveny, Moville, Nan
McKenna, Lavey, Lilian McBride,
Antrim/Randalstown and John McCloy,
Lavey who died recently.

Anniversaries: Henry Hugh Larkin,
Bernadette O’Neill, Michael McCullagh, John McMullan,
Henry McCloy, Annie Cushnahan, John Marron.

SCHEDULES 29 SEPTEMBER - 5 OCTOBER 2025
GREENLOUGH 

Tuesday 30 September: No Mass Rosary: 7.30pm

Thursday 2 October: Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm
4

Friday 3 October: 9.30am

Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 4 October: 5.30pm 

Anniversary Mass for Colm Lynn, RIP

Sunday 5 October: 11.00am
(Streamed from Bellaghy)

BELLAGHY

Monday 29 September: 9.30am

Saturday 4 October: 7.00pm 

Sunday 5 October: 11.00am

BALLYSCULLION
Sunday 5 October: 9.45am



Website: www.greenlough.com

Children’s Liturgy - continues every other Sunday
during the 11.00am Mass for children from P1 - P4.
The ‘Quiet Room’ will be reserved for the children
during this Mass. Thank you for your co-operation.

GREENLOUGH GROTTO DONATIONS CAN BE MADE:
1. Online via your bank account to: 

St. Mary’s Parish Church Greenlough, 
Sort-Code: 95-04-21; A/C No: 31052365;

2. Give to any of the Grotto Committee
3. Via Envelopes in the Church

4. Loose Change Box in the Church

Service for Our Deceased Family & Friends
We will have a special service on
Friday 7 November at 7.00pm 

in the Church. Everyone Welcome.

Grotto Building Fund - Coffee Morning
BANNVALLEY HALL 

SUNDAY 28 SEPTEMBER
10.00AM - 1.00PM. 

All proceeds to the Building of the Grotto.

Folk group practice will be held on Thursday 2 October
from 7.00pm - 8.00pm in the Church. Any singers and/or
musicians interested in joining, please contact Anne: 077
7612 5657 or come along to the practice. 

Collections - Sunday 21 September 
Weekly: £672.46. Retired Priests: £290.22.

Thank you for your generosity.

COUNTING TEAM FOR OCTOBER
EAMONN DUFFIN & TERESA HENRY

Month of the Rosary
As we enter into October, the month
of the Rosary we're invited to pray
the Rosary for Peace; every day, if
possible, and especially on 22
October, the Feast of Pope St John
Paul II. We could do this individually, with family, or with
friends. Maybe the Rosary isn't a devotion you practise, but
you might still offer a decade, or even just one Hail Mary
(or more) for Peace. Alternatively, you might fast for the
much needed intention of Peace in our time. 

Parish
Information

Fr. O’Hagan
028 7938 6259

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1118

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Calling all Year 8s
Would you like to join our
GIFT Group this autumn for
a weekly session of fun, food,
friendship and faith.

Please send Child’s name
and a parent contact number into the Sacristy, Parish
Office or message Christina Carey on 079 0730 4688. 

Continuous Prayer for Movement
for Marriage & Family Life

Our Parish Day of Prayer takes place
this Monday 29 September.

The Theme for October is: Mercy and Forgiveness.

Newsletter: Please send in All Notices &
Anniversaries to the parish office by 

1.00pm Wednesday. 
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish Office - Open Tuesday & Thursday this week.

October Church Cleaning Team 
Roisin Madden & Paula Byrne.

Thank you for your help.


